
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Town of Carver Zoning by Law, the 

Carver Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on 

 

May 29, 2024 at 7:00 PM  

 

In the Carver Town Hall, Meeting Room #4 

 

On the application of Margaret Sheehan, on behalf of Save The Pine Barrens, Inc., 

appealing the denial of the Building Commissioner for enforcement of the Town of 

Carver Zoning By-laws with regard to an Industrial use operation without a Special 

Permit from the Planning Board and the unpermitted operation of a Construction 

Sand and Gravel Mine, said activities allegedly occurring at property located at 46 

Federal Road, Carver MA (Assessors Map 131 – Lots 2,  2-4 and/or 4-3), in the 

Industrial Agricultural District, pursuant to M.G.L. c 40A, Sections 8 and 15, as 

well as under Sections 2230 and 5223 of the Carver Zoning By-law.  

 

Any persons interested and wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place 

designated.  A copy of the plan is on file at the Planning Department and may be 

reviewed during normal business hours. 

 

 

Carver Zoning Board of Appeals 

Stephen G. Gray, Chair 

 

Patriot Ledger Publish Dates:  May 10 and May 17, 2024 

 

TOWN OF CARVER 
Office of Planning & Community Development 

108 Main Street 

Carver, MA 02330 

 

Phone: (508) 866-3450 

Fax:  (508) 866-3430   

E-mail: carver.planning@carverma.org 
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